
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

03 February 2021  
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
RE: Rose Academy Holiday Camp 
  
I hope that you and your child/children are looking forward to our upcoming 
holiday camp at South Harringay in the February half term! 
  
It is going to be a very fun camp for the children, and we will make sure that 
children are enjoying themselves as well as learning new skills and sports, and 
taking part in arts and crafts. 
  
This camp will run from Monday 15 February to Friday 19 February and is for 
children of key workers only. You should only book onto this camp if you have 
received this letter from your school.  
 
To ensure that everybody is safe throughout the week and social distancing 
guidelines are being followed, we have a few rules in place. Please read 
through these rules in the attached document. 
  
The Holiday Camp will take place between 09:00 and 16:00. Drop off will take 
place between 09:00 and 10:00 and collection will take place between 15:00 
and 16:00. Parents are not allowed onsite during 10:00 and 15:00 so please do 
not arrive during these times as you will not be allowed onsite. 
 
If you would like to book your child's/children's place at our Holiday Camp, 
please do so via the following link: https://kiddiplan.com/direct-class-
checkout/C22172 
Prices for the holiday camp are £25 a day or £110 for the full week. If you are 
booking a full week for siblings, please enter the discount code "SIBLING10" to 
receive a £10 discount for each child's full week booking.  
 
Here is some information regarding the camp at South Harringay: 
Please arrive via the side gate entrance on Mattison Road. 
  
We are aiming to have staggered drop off and collection times. If you arrive 
earlier/later than these specified times then we will still allow your child to 
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enter/leave as we understand that you may have other commitments meaning 
you have to arrive earlier/later, but please do your best to stick to these times. 
  

 Reception/Year 1: Drop off – 09:00 – 09:20, Collection – 15:00 – 15:20 

 Year 2/3: Drop off – 09:20 – 09:40, collection – 15:20 – 15:40 

 Year 4/5/6: Drop off – 09:40 – 10:00, Collection – 15:40 – 16:00 
   
Children will be briefed at the start of each week regarding specific rules which 
will be put in place to ensure social distancing guidelines are maintained. 
  
Packed Lunch – Please provide your child with a packed lunch as Rose Sports 
Academy do not provide lunch at our camps. Please aim to make these lunches 
as healthy as possible with no fizzy drinks, nuts, or sesame seeds. Please also 
provide your child with a bottle of water. 
  
Cancellations and Refunds – If your child is no longer able to attend any 
session/sessions that you have booked, please e-mail to let us know and we 
will cancel the booking. All cancelations will be fully refunded providing you 
notify us at least 48 hours prior to the start of the session. Any cancelled 
sessions made less than 48 hours to the start of the session will not receive 
any refund. Where a child is ill, we are happy for you to move your booking to 
another date or issue you a full refund. Please note that any child displaying 
Coronavirus symptoms will be excluded from our Holiday Camp until they have 
met the self-isolation and/or testing requirements. If your child has to self-
isolate due to coronavirus will give you a full refund. 
  
If you or your child/children have to self-isolate due to coronavirus, please 
remember that it is very important that you notify both test & trace and Rose 
Sports Academy ASAP. 
  
We are really looking forward to the week ahead, please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions. 
  
  
Rose Sports Academy 
Adam Alon 
07763 655743 
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